
Norm David 

From: Justin Musser <jmusser@nnontrosecounty.net> 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 6:18 AM 
To: Norm David 
Subject: Nucla Pit Weed Control 

Norm, 

In the course of 2018 weed management efforts, Eco Services employees scouted the Nucla Pit for weed populations. No weed management was required. With 

increased moisture levels in 2019, we anticipate follow-up work will be required in the coming months. Please let us know if any other specific actions are 
required. 

Thank you, 

Justin Musser 
Program Manager 
Eco Services Dpt.  
Montrose County, Colorado 
317 S. 2nd St., Montrose, CO 81401 
(970) 249-5216 
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